
POA Membership Minutes 

Tuesday, October 18, 2016 

The meeting was called to order by the President, Cliff Weiner, at 7:00 PM followed by the Pledge of 

Allegiance and a moment of silence to remember those who have served in our Armed Forces. 

Roll call showed that all members present with the exception of those excused, Myron Henry and Susan 

Ball. 

The minutes of the September meeting were approved as read. 

The Treasurer’s report showed revenue for September 2016 was $15,340; expenses $17,124; net 

operating cash flow negative $1784; and operating cash $156,976. 

Membership reported that the first letters to members requesting 2017 dues were days away from 

going into the mail.  We appreciate members support for us and our efforts. Feel free to call us if you 

have questions. 

Betty Cunningham of SHINE reminded attendees of open enrollment dates and counseling sites.   

At the back tables we have:  SHINE, District gov representatives, and Seniors v. crime for information 

and questions.   

The cash raffle made three lucky winners happy with their $30 winnings. 

Open Forum – questions of general interest will be addressed in future Bulletins. 

 What are the rules associated with posting signs in your yard? 

Speaker:   Candidates Night.  Candidates running for the District Boards 1 - 10, AAC and NSCUDD were 

contacted and asked to participate.  Eight candidates made presentations.  Their time and efforts were 

appreciated and attendees had individual questions after the meeting.   

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 8:10 PM. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Carolyn Reichel, Secretary 

 

 

 


